
OHIO TOWNSHIP TRUSTEES 

 

 

July 11, 2022 

 

 

The trustees met in special session with all members present.  

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 pm by Ms. Niehaus. 

 

Bill Gilpin distributed copies of the proposed 2023 tax budget to the trustees. 

 

Bill Gilpin and the board of trustees reviewed the tax budget for 2023. Trends in 

revenue and expenses were noted.  

 

The budget will be approved at the regular monthly meeting later in the evening. 

 

Bill Gilpin stated that he will submit the budget to the auditor’s office prior to the 

July 20 deadline. 

 

Mr. Hinson made a motion to adjourn at 6:17pm, seconded by Mr. Vogelsang. 

All members voted “yea” 


